
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNEXURE  
 

23rd October 2024 
 
To,  
Medical Technology Association of India (MTaI) 
 
Subject: Self-declaration by the executive head of the company regarding 
compliance to the Uniform Code for Marketing Practices in Medical Devices on 
notification of UCMPMD 2024 for FY 2024-25. 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
We, Fisher & Paykel Healthcare India Private Limited, a company incorporated under 
the laws of India, having its registered office at Unit Nos 302 B & 303, Third Floor, 
Brigade Opus, No 70/401, Kodigehalli Gate, Hebbal, Bangalore - 560092, Karnataka, 
India undertake to comply with all applicable provisions of the Uniform Code for 
Marketing Practices in Medical Devices, 2024 (“Code”) for financial year 2024-2025 
and extend all requisite assistance to authorities for the enforcement of this Code. 
 
For Fisher & Paykel Healthcare India Private Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Prashant Kate  
General Manager – India Operations  
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